
From: Robert Frank <rjf9rjf@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 5:02 PM 
To: Kowalski, Matthew <MKowalski@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Bloom marijuana clinic 

 
As someone who walks and drives past Bloom marijuana clinic daily, I want to bring up a problem with 
traffic and Bloom parking. Clients come and go constantly, and park in front of the building. The front of the 
building is not laid out for safe exiting by motor vehicles. There are constantly problems with vehicles 
backing out onto Miller and interfering with traffic and pedestrians. There are lots of near accidents, and 
occasionally, actual accidents. Bloom is near a curve in the road, and some people on Miller exceed the 
speed limit a bit. Backing out onto a road as busy as Miller is a bad idea. 
Sometimes, clients southbound on Spring stop at the stop sign at Miller and wait there, in the middle of 
Spring, until a spot opens up, blocking people from leaving the neighborhood. Just had that situation again 
a couple days ago. 
I request the Planning Commission prohibit parking  
in front of Bloom. I also request Bloom use planters or some other barrier so clients won't be tempted to 
park there anyways. Perhaps, the west curb cut could be eliminated, also.  
Thank you for your attention. 

Robert Frank 
 
910 Spring Street 
Ann Arbor 48103 
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